MEMORANDUM o07-130

DATE: July 19, 2007

TO: Walt Wrede, City Manager

FROM: Mark Robl, Chief of Police
SUBJECT: Special Services Contract Renewal

The sate has proposed to renew our special services contract. This contract requires us to
provide building access and some clerical services to the troopers, secondary dispatch
services and prisoner care and transport for their pre-arraignment arrestees. It is
essentially the same contract for services we have had with them for the past 20 years.
The state requested to reduce the amount of the contract since the troopers are no longer
co-located with us but | rejected that request based on the increase in the number of

arrestees they have been booking through our facility. So this is a status quo renewal and |
support it.

Recommendation: Council approval of the special services contract with the state for FY
2008.

Fiscal note: General Fund Revenue 4505, $72,500.



